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NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

The Illinois Board of Examiners will meet in special
session on Friday, December 18, 2020 at 3:00 PM for the
purpose of discussing and finalizing a decision as to
whether the Board of Examiners will begin to allow
students to sit for the Uniform CPA Examination once
they have achieved a total of at least 200 semester hours
of credit or its equivalent in quarter or trimester hours.

This will be a viral meeting via ZOOM. The link to the
meeting 1S: https:/zoom.us/j/95757956059
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